





## **LEAVING A LASTING LEGACY**

Castle Knights Football evokes in us a sense of tradition, loyalty and pride. In this spirit, the Castle football program is launching an important initiative to commemorate the football alumni who have proudly worn the blue and gold. A contribution to the Legacy Locker Campaign will make a powerful impact on all past, present and future football student-athletes. It will serve as a reminder of the lifelong bonds formed as a member of the Knights football team. Your gift to this campaign will establish a lasting legacy for generations to come.

2 1/2'

CASTLE FOOTBALL

John Doe #00

Class 2000

Running Back
All-State/All-SIAC

As a permanent reminder of your place in Castle Knights football history, we'll mount a plate inside the locker bearing your jersey number. The plate will

include your name, jersey number, position, class year, and football honors if any apply, and will stand side-by-side with those of others who have shared your number.

In honor of Castle's first football team, 1960, a donation of \$60 to the football program will secure your locker plate and continue to help renovate and maintain our football locker room and other football facilities.

For more information, please contact Asst. Coach John Gilles 812-431-5776 or <a href="mailto:castlefootballalumni@gmail.com">castlefootballalumni@gmail.com</a>. Checks can be made to Castle Football.



Mail to: John Gilles 3822 Joseph Ct. Newburgh, IN 47630

## Please fill out this sheet and send it along with your money/check to John Gilles. Checks can be made out to Castle Football

•	First and Last Name:
•	High School Jersey Number:
•	Position(s):
•	Graduating Class Year:
•	Football Honors:

